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Oregon has had only mail-in voting for decades. It is safe and easy. There is no valid 

reason to force people to vote in person, potentially standing in line for hours. This 

will dramatically reduce voting in Oregon and standing up the infrastructure to do will 

probably prove time consuming and expensive. I urge the rejection of this legislation. 


